Colman Junior School South Park Avenue Norwich NR4 7AU



Colman Infant School Colman Road Norwich NR4 7AW

29th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year we will be returning to Christ Church, Eaton (between Mile End Road and Christchurch Road), on Tuesday 19th December where the whole school will celebrate in a simple carol service together starting at 1.45pm. It covers parts of the music, RE and PSHE curriculums.

If you wish to withdraw your child on religious grounds, then alternative arrangements will be made for your child in school. If this is the case, then please return the slip below by Friday 8th December.

Of course, it is always nice to have parents join us at these types of events but we would urge you to consider the following.

The church has a capacity of 300, so with all pupils and staff attending, this leaves very little space for congregation members who will almost certainly be standing at the back. Please do not arrive before 1.35pm, so that the children can be seated first.

This is part of our normal school day and children will walk down together and be taken back to school for the end of day collection.

A note from Reverend Richmond - Very limited parking is possible on Church Avenue; please respect our neighbours and do not park on the grass verges nor move stones (which are to protect the verges) and please do not block people's drives or the road. Christchurch Road has parking restrictions 8am-6.30pm Monday-Saturday, but it is possible to park in some spaces for two hours, while restrictions apply, and it is possible to park on nearby roads.

We very much hope you will join us on this special occasion.

Dorter

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Denton Music Instructor

Reply slip to Mrs Denton via Classroom Assistant by Friday 8th December
Child's Name
I do not wish my child to go to the Carol Service at Christ Church on 19th December and I understand that alternative arrangements will be made in school for my child.
Signed